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      June 25, 2024 
London Rickelman 
M Container Solutions         
1405 W Missouri St 
Evansville, Indiana 47710 
truben@futurefoam.com                                 Re: Failure to Reply Violation Letter 

M Container Solutions  
Plant ID 163-00218 
Evansville, Vanderburgh County 

 
Dear London Rickelman: 
 

On June 7, 2024, the Indiana Department of Environmental Management (IDEM), Office 
of Air Quality (OAQ), sent a letter requiring a response.  A copy of the letter is enclosed for your 
reference.  To date, our records indicate that no response has been received. 
 

The Office of Air Quality must receive a written reply from you regarding this matter 
within fifteen (15) days from the date of this letter.  Failure to respond to this violation letter may 
result in legal action. 
 

Please direct any questions to Nicholas Carr, by email at ncarr@idem.in.gov.  Thank you 
for your attention to this matter. 
 
        Sincerely yours, 

         

         
 

        Janusz Johnson, Chief 
       Air Compliance & Enforcement Branch 
       Office of Air Quality 
 
ACES ID: 298654 
 
Enclosure 
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